
Annual Parish Meeting 
Thursday 23 April at 8pm  

in the Memorial Hall. 

 
This meeting is held for residents to have their say on issues in the village. 

Essex County Councillor Ray Gooding and District Councillor Petrina Lees will 
be attending to answer your questions. 

There are also reports given by the Councillors on what Essex County Council, 
Uttlesford District Council and Elsenham Parish Council have achieved over the 

year. 

Everyone is welcome, it would be lovely to hear the views and comments from 
residents that have recently moved to the village, as well as those that have lived 

here for years.  

Plus, information about our new Community Hall  

 

 

PLEASE JOIN US 	
  


